
 
 

 
 
December 8, 2021            
 
 
TO: Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
 Public Works and Services Committee 
 
FROM: John Rooney, P. E.  
 Commissioner of Public Works 
 
RE: Contract #2021096 – 2021 CIPP Lining (RWP) 
 
 
 
You received bids on the above contract on December 8, 2021, with Visu-Sewer. submitting the 
low bid in the amount of $872,239.28 
 
We recommend the contract be entered into with the low bidder at his bid price with the funding 
being appropriated as follows: 
 
 

ORG  OBJECT Description Amount 

40101 57560 SANITARY SEWERS $495,000.00 

22640  57560 SANITARY SEWERS $377,239.28 

   

 Total $ 872,239.28 

 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Jon Dragotta 
     File 2021096 

 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 
262.636.9191 

Fax: 262.636.9545 

 
 
Office of the City Engineer 
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